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October 13, 2023 
 
Dear Bulldog Families 
 
Effective January 2022, all schools are legally required to notify parents when we conduct a school 
security drill.  While we work to conduct drills unannounced, it is important to let you know when 
one occurred.  We will send these letters for safety and security drills only, not the monthly fire 
drills.    
  
That being said,  yesterday, we successfully held our monthly school security drill and then 
resumed our regular school schedule.  This drill (Non-Fire Evacuation Drill) was conducted during 
2nd period today.  We relayed the prompts to the students, and students exited the school.  This 
lasted approximately 10 minutes to fully exit and verify attendance.  
  
Please reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
  
Mike D’Ostilio  
 

Bunker Hill Middle School 

Office of the Principal 

372 Pittman-Downer Road 

Sewell, NJ  08080 

(856) 881-7007, ext. 5004 


